
Town of Jump River regular board meeting was called to order at 7pm on July 10th.  Board members 

present were Steve, Emery, Brenda, Karen and Denise.  Along with town members Chris Beadles, Brenda 

Skabroud, Bill Legget, Gloria Brooks, Cheryl, April, and Dale McVicker and Julie Siemek. 

Agenda was approved as presented by Steve with a second by Emery. 

Secretaries’ report was read and approved as presented by Brenda with a 2nd by Steve. 

Treasurers report beginning balance was $32,328.60 with deposits of $20,714.41 and bills of $6813.13 

leaving an ending balance of $46,229.88 treasurers report approved by Brenda with a 2nd by Emery. 

Approved and paid bills 

Supervisors Report 

1.  Emery is still working on road signs he will be ordering signs and post from the county. 

2. Jump River electric was kind enough to come and fix the letters on the community center and 

also remove a beehive from the light pole. 

3. Flush Valve has been fixed in the men’s bathroom.  The towel dispenser has also been changed. 

4. Brenda went to the recycling meeting.  August 12th will be tire collection in Gilman. 

5. We had some down trees due to storms in the last month they have been removed from the 

roadway. 

6. Hamilton Drive needs some gravel as there is a hole on that road 

7. Some roads have been missed when the grader went out Steve will look into this and get the 

grader out again. 

8. Another display board has been purchased for the front of the building. 

Roadwork 

1. Danny Trawicki will be out to look at the culvert on Smith Dr 

Residence Concerns 

1. Chris Beadles presented the board with a copy of the Lions insurance 

2. Chris mentioned it would be nice to see the treasurers report itemized 

3. Brenda Skabroud questioned who was responsible for the porta potty down by the swimming 

hole that was put there by the 4H they are responsible for that. 

4. Cheryl McVicker mentioned that the signs along the parade route and tracker route for no 

parking did help over the 4th. 

5. It was also mentioned that there is a bee hive by the transfer station. 

6. Julie Siemek questioned how much has been spent on road work this year. 

7. Julie was also questioning the ball diamond report.  Steve Fleming will be in contact with Steve 

Schuller to get on the Town of McKinley agenda to talk about the ball diamond with them. 

Correspondence-Went Through 



Old Business 

1. Ball Diamond Steve has made contact with Janine to purchase the 2.25 acres she is wanting 

$5,000.  This will need to be discussed with both towns. 

2. Pine tree-Steve will continue to try to work on getting someone to take a look at this. 

3. Dust Control-This has been completed there are 3 locations that could also still use some we will 

look into getting a partial tanker brought up. 

New Business 

1. Estimates on road work-Steve obtained estimates from the county on repairing roads.   

2. Inspection Findings 

a. There needed to be anti-seize valve put on the chalet 

b. There was a crack in the casing cover this has also been fixed 

c. Hand Pump-Need to be repaired and there is also drainage issues.  At this time the 

handle has been taken off until we decide how we want to proceed with this. 

Other Business-NA 

Next meeting was set for August 14th  

 

Meeting adjourned. 

 

 


